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Monthly Newsletter 
             December 2017  
 

 
President’s Letter  
 

Dear Neighbors,  

I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving! It’s hard to believe that Christmas is only a few 

weeks away!  

The Lee’s Crossing annual “Dollar on your Door” campaign will be held on Saturday, December 

9
th

 and Sunday, December 10
th

. This is an opportunity for our neighborhood to thank our 

sanitation workers who work so hard over the year to collect our recyclables and garbage. 

Please plan to leave an envelope with your contribution on your door and volunteers will 

collect the contribution on Saturday and Sunday afternoon. Thanks to Lisa Baker for 

coordinating the collections again this year. 

On Sunday, December 10
th

 around 5:30pm there will be a Children’s Nativity at the 

clubhouse/pavilion. Please contact Laura Helen Van Winkle (678-267-1210) if you have a child 

that wants to participate. There will be snacks and drinks for both kids and adults starting 

around 4:00pm.   

Many thanks to The Leesure Ladies for decorating the clubhouse for the Christmas season again 

this year!  

Finally, thank you so much to Katrina and David Elliott for hosting the orb making party last 

week! I have seen a lot of them up already and they look great!  

Watch your mail for the 2018 Annual Assessment invoice that will be mailed in mid-December 

with payment due by February 1st. (If you do not receive a copy, please let me know or print a 

copy from the neighborhood website - leescrossingmariettaga.com).  

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year,  

Thanks,  

 
Melissa 
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Upcoming Neighborhood Party Dates 

 
December 10 - Family Christmas (see details on next page) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar of Events – In December on the Marietta Square 
 

For more information on these and other events, please go to the City of Marietta’s website: 
http://www.mariettacalendar.com/?ai1ec=action~month|exact_date~1512104400|request_format~htm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubhouse Rentals 
 

If you have any questions or need to book the clubhouse, please call or e-mail John Pratt at 

678-640-2201 or johnwpratt53@yahoo.com.  The cost to rent the clubhouse is $75.  In 

addition, a rental deposit of $250 is required.  However, if you return the clubhouse after rental 

in its best condition, the entire deposit will be returned. 
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LEE’S CROSSING FAMILY CHRISTMAS 
Sunday Dec. 10th 4:00 to 7:00 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Nativity with Oliver the small horse  
… and maybe a goat too! 

 

• If you would like your child to participate – please call Abby Avery 

at (404) 281-4820 or Laura Helen at (678) 267-1210. This will be 

easy and fun.  

 

• There will be a quick practice Saturday morning (Dec. 9th) at 9:30 

am outside the clubhouse and then the actual Nativity Sunday 

(Dec. 10
th

) around 5:30 pm. 

 

• Bring the kids down around 4:00 pm Sunday for holiday crafts and 

cookie decorating.  

 

• There will be snacks and drinks for both children and adults. 
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Dollar on Your Door 

Lee’s Crossing’s annual “Dollar on Your Door” fundraiser will take place on the weekend of 

December 9-10. This is our neighborhood’s way to say “Thank You” to our sanitation workers 

during the holidays. Please leave your contribution in an envelope taped to your front door on 

either Saturday, December 9 or Sunday, December 10 by 2 p.m. Volunteers will collect your 

gifts between 2 and 6 p.m. each day. Thanks in advance for your help! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Classifieds & Recommendations 
 

If you would like to tell your neighbors about your business or recommend someone else’s -
business, please send us a BRIEF paragraph giving pertinent information along with contact 

information.  Submissions will printed first come – first serve each month, based on space.  

Send your information to leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com.  Note:  Please keep descriptions 

to ONE SHORT paragraph in WORD format.  Do not send brochures, flyers or pictures as they 

will not be published.  NO SUCCESSIVE MONTHS. 
 

 

Don and Tucker McQueen and Judy Greene would like to recommend Bolding & Parks LLC 
General Contracting.  The company recently completed a complete overhaul of both our 

master bathrooms and we could not be more pleased with the results.  In business since 2002, 

the company specializes in residential remodeling. That includes kitchens, baths, basements, 

decks, garages and more. They also help with design and material selection.  

Contact: www.boldingandparks.com or at 770-427-7338. 

 
 

Joe Fenton would like to recommend Little Bear Tree Service, 404-975-9831. Greg Snyder has 

been our go to for tree trimming and removal for 15 years. He has the same crew working for 

him now that he did when we started using him. 

 
 

Item For Sale 
 

• 2005 Chevrolet Suburban 2WD LS 

• One owner. Garaged. 105,000 miles 

• New brakes and tires.  Well maintained. 

 

 

• Contact Anne Coyle. 770-428-2184 
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To receive newsletter by e-mail:  send request to leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com 
 

For ON-LINE EDITION, go to www.leescrossingmariettaga.com 
 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS for the January Newsletter is December 28.  Any submissions 
after this date cannot be guaranteed inclusion. 
 

Newsletter Editor:  Gary Baker     e-mail: gjbaker1@comcast.net   
 

The LCHA Newsletter and Website are published and maintained for the benefit of Lee’s 

Crossing homeowners. The purpose of the Newsletter and the Website is to promote Lee’s 

Crossing and to provide our homeowners with information regarding Lee’s Crossing activities 

and related issues.  The homeowners have entrusted the LCHA Board of Directors with the 

obligation and right to ensure content conforms to this purpose.  As such, articles or advertising 

endorsing political positions or candidates or other subject matter the Board deems to be 

divisive, offensive or inappropriate in nature will not be published or posted.  All appropriate 

content is welcomed and encouraged as a means of furthering awareness and communication 

within our neighborhood. 
 

At this time, the Association does not utilize a Facebook page or other forms of social media. 

Any such social media communication regarding Lee’s Crossing is not endorsed by the Board, 

may or may not reflect the viewpoints of the Board, and the accuracy and appropriateness of 

such communications are completely outside of the Board's control. 
 

Mailbox Repair:  If you need a new post call Bob Schoonover at 770-422-8774. Contact Joe 

Fenton at 678-581-0033 for mailbox post paint or placards.   
 

Clubhouse Rental:  Call John Pratt at 678-640-2201 or e-mail johnwpratt53@yahoo.com 
 

Neighborhood Directories:  Soft copies of the Neighborhood Directory are available in PDF 

format.  Send request to leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com.   
 

Clubhouse WiFi network Name/Password:  lcswimtennis 

Tennis Court Reservations:  www.holdmycourt.com/reserve2/lctc  
 

Board Members  
 
Melissa Drehs, President  216-392-1424   Jason Waters, Director 678-290-9116 

413 Lee’s Trace      600 Trailwood Lane 

 

Joe Fenton, Director  678-581-0033   Walt Walker, Secretary 770-428-4755 

1068 Foreststone Way     1060 Foreststone Way   

  

Erroll Eckford, Director      404-226-0088      Angela Ford, Treasurer 678-234-7430 

656 Trailwood Lane     521 Lee’s Trace 

     

David Burke, Director   412-512-0750   Covenant Enforcement  

1164 Chestnut Hill Circle     David Waldrep  770-514-0821 

dfwaldrep@gmail.com 

Board Email:  leescrossingmariettaga@gmail.com   


